
 

 

Hipsburn Primary School, Lesbury, ALNWICK, Northumberland. NE66 3PX 

Tel: 01665 830210 

Email:  admin@hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk 

Web: www.hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk  

 
Headteacher Mr Kevin Moloney 

 

 

 

            

 

 

5.6.19 
   

 

 

Preschool Beach School Trip 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

On Wednesday 26th June,  Preschool will have a Beach School Day. 

 

This session will begin to introduce the concept of tides to children. 

They will develop an understanding of tides and how they are caused by the  

Moon and the Sun as well as experience tides for themselves, understanding 

that there are high tides and low tides. They will create a whale on the beach as 

a team using natural objects and will explore dunes as a habitat using a range of 

nature observation techniques. 

 

The children will need, depending on the weather, the following: 

- Wellies or boots suitable for walking  

- Warm, waterproof coat, layers are good as it can be chilly on the beach  

- Sunglasses, sun cream and sun hat  

- A small backpack, water bottle, packed lunch (School packed lunches 

available to order) 

 

This trip will be free, as part of our Beach School programme. We will leave 

after registration and walk to Alnmouth Beach returning for the end of the 

school day. Any children on half day session should be collected at 1:00PM 

From the Alnmouth park. 

As we already have permission to take your child out in the local area we only 

need you to complete the googleform IF you would like to order a school packed 

lunch. 

 

Any questions please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

Kind regards, 

Karen , Jillian and Lucy 

mailto:admin@hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk
http://www.hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk/

